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-----Original Message----- 
From: RKing  
Sent: Friday, February 2, 2024 1:57 PM 
To: Licensing Shared Email  
Subject: Southsea Bruch Klub 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
 
I am informed that Southsea Brunch Kulb is requesting a change of use in its licensing. I feel I 
must object to this request. 
 
 
As I understand it they currently have a restaurant license. Since openning, the 
establishment has been used as a club and not solely as a restaurant. There were numurous 
problems then with noise, urinating, broken bottles, verbal abuse and violence. They have 
managed to tone down some of this but not to a satisfactory degree. As I believe the Police 
have recently informed you. 
 
 
I suppose the clue is in the name, but it seems the licensing body may have been decieved 
about how the establishment was going to be used when the current license was granted. 
Subsequently I would request that if any kind of liquor license is to be granted to this place 
it should remain as it is today, namely a restaurant i.e. Alcohol only with a meal and no late 
opennings. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
R. King 
 
 

 


